
January 21, 2022 

Public Utilities Commission 

215 Fruit St. # 10 

Concord,N.H.03301 

Dear Commission Members, 

You have just taken us back at least 4 years in our efforts to reduce climate 

change and become more energy efficient. 

If you really believe in climate change, and how could you not, an educated, 

informed person would do everything in his or her power to help us become less 

dependent on dirty, toxic expensive fossil fuels. 

By helping homes and businesses become more energy efficient, you would have 

helped create jobs, helped us have cleaner, healthier air and reduced energy 

costs for individuals and businesses. 

Surely you do not need someone like me to remind you that this was a win-win 

opportunity that you voted down. 

Shame on every Commission member who voted against this plan. 

In disappointment, 

~~ 
Mrs. Linda Rauter 

51 Canterbury Rd. 

Chichester, N.H. 03258 


